
              
 

TOWN OF KENT 

PUBLIC HEARING 

TO BE HELD ON  
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 3, 2023 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Kent Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing 
on November 3, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. at Kent Town Hall, 41 Kent Green Blvd., Kent, CT, 
to present information and hear public comments on the following: 
 

Acceptance of the gift of the Albin property – Tax lot 16-23-6 
 

Repeal and Replace Ordinance 18-7 Tax Abatement for Volunteer Emergency 
Services Personnel 
 
Proposed Ordinance 8-3 Inland Wetland Watercourse Citation  

 
 
A copy of the proposed amended and newly proposed ordinances will be on file and 
available for public examination at the Office of the Kent Town Clerk by Monday, 
October 30, 2023. 
 

Any disabled person requiring special assistance should contact Jean Speck, First 
Selectman, for A.D.A. coordination at 860-927-4627 or 
firstselectman@townofkentct.org at least five days prior to the meeting. 
 

Dated this 25th day of October 2023. 
 

___________________________________ 

Jean Speck First Selectman 
 

___________________________________ 
Glenn Sanchez Selectman 
 
___________________________________ 
Rufus deRham 
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